qui@vnu.ac.vn, 15:41 26/3/01, No Subject

To: qui@vnu.ac.vn

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject:

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

MME VU THI QUY CENTER FOR INTERNATION, RELATIONS VIETNAM NATIONAL UNIVERSITY, HANOI

Dear Mme Quy,

Once again, thank you very much for the warm and hospitable reception you have give me. It is always nice to work with your group. I have told Dr. Nhung of our plans regarding the Placement Center and that we the revised concept. He has no objection and is going to fully support it. Thus, I hope, there will be no more objection from Dr. Thu. I hope you could explain our new concept to him.

I will be discussing with the Thai counterparts the proposed activity with SDC and I hope we could start it soon.

I look forward to our next meeting in May during the Education Fair.

With best regards.

Sincerely, Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly Director, CIA

